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44 17 CFR 200.30–3(a)(91). 

days if the proposed change raises novel 
or complex issues, subject to the 
Commission providing the clearing 
agency with prompt written notice of 
the extension. A proposed change may 
be implemented in less than 60 days 
from the date the advance notice is 
filed, or the date further information 
requested by the Commission is 
received, if the Commission notifies the 
clearing agency in writing that it does 
not object to the proposed change and 
authorizes the clearing agency to 
implement the proposed change on an 
earlier date, subject to any conditions 
imposed by the Commission. 

The clearing agency shall post notice 
on its website of proposed changes that 
are implemented. 

The proposal shall not take effect 
until all regulatory actions required 
with respect to the proposal are 
completed. 

IV. Solicitation of Comments 
Interested persons are invited to 

submit written data, views and 
arguments concerning the foregoing, 
including whether the advance notice is 
consistent with the Clearing 
Supervision Act. Comments may be 
submitted by any of the following 
methods: 

Electronic Comments 
• Use the Commission’s internet 

comment form (http://www.sec.gov/ 
rules/sro.shtml); or 

• Send an email to rule-comments@
sec.gov. Please include File Number SR– 
NSCC–2022–802 on the subject line. 

Paper Comments 
• Send paper comments in triplicate 

to Secretary, Securities and Exchange 
Commission, 100 F Street NE, 
Washington, DC 20549. 
All submissions should refer to File 
Number SR–NSCC–2022–802. This file 
number should be included on the 
subject line if email is used. To help the 
Commission process and review your 
comments more efficiently, please use 
only one method. The Commission will 
post all comments on the Commission’s 
internet website (http://www.sec.gov/ 
rules/sro.shtml). Copies of the 
submission, all subsequent 
amendments, all written statements 
with respect to the advance notice that 
are filed with the Commission, and all 
written communications relating to the 
advance notice between the 
Commission and any person, other than 
those that may be withheld from the 
public in accordance with the 
provisions of 5 U.S.C. 552, will be 
available for website viewing and 
printing in the Commission’s Public 

Reference Room, 100 F Street, NE, 
Washington, DC 20549 on official 
business days between the hours of 
10:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. Copies of the 
filing also will be available for 
inspection and copying at the principal 
office of NSCC and on DTCC’s website 
(https://dtcc.com/legal/sec-rule- 
filings.aspx). All comments received 
will be posted without change. Persons 
submitting comments are cautioned that 
we do not redact or edit personal 
identifying information from comment 
submissions. You should submit only 
information that you wish to make 
available publicly. All submissions 
should refer to File Number SR–NSCC– 
2022–802 and should be submitted on 
or before January 11, 2023. 

For the Commission, by the Division of 
Trading and Markets, pursuant to delegated 
authority.44 
Sherry R. Haywood, 
Assistant Secretary. 
[FR Doc. 2022–27658 Filed 12–20–22; 8:45 am] 

BILLING CODE 8011–01–P 

DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

[Public Notice 11945] 

Notice of Receipt of Request From the 
Government of the Republic of 
Uzbekistan Under Article 9 of the 1970 
UNESCO Convention on the Means of 
Prohibiting and Preventing the Illicit 
Import, Export and Transfer of 
Ownership of Cultural Property 

SUMMARY: Notice of receipt of request 
from Uzbekistan for cultural property 
protection. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Anne Compton, Cultural Heritage 
Center, Bureau of Educational and 
Cultural Affairs: 202–632–6301; 
culprop@state.gov; include 
‘‘Uzbekistan’’ in the subject line. 
SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION: The 
Government of the Republic of 
Uzbekistan made a request to the 
Government of the United States on July 
13, 2022, under Article 9 of the 1970 
UNESCO Convention on the Means of 
Prohibiting and Preventing the Illicit 
Import, Export and Transfer of 
Ownership of Cultural Property. 
Uzbekistan’s request seeks U.S. import 
restrictions on archaeological and 
ethnological materials representing 
Uzbekistan’s cultural patrimony. The 
Cultural Heritage Center website 
provides instructions for public 
comment and additional information on 
the request, including categories of 

material that may be included in import 
restrictions: https://eca.state.gov/ 
highlight/cultural-property-advisory- 
committee-meeting-January-30- 
February-02-2023. This notice is 
published pursuant to authority vested 
in the Assistant Secretary of State for 
Educational and Cultural Affairs and 
pursuant to 19 U.S.C. 2602(f)(1). 

Allison Davis, 
Executive Director, Cultural Property 
Advisory Committee, Bureau of Educational 
and Cultural Affairs, Department of State. 
[FR Doc. 2022–27735 Filed 12–20–22; 8:45 am] 
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DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

[Public Notice 11947] 

Notice of Receipt of Request From the 
Government of the Republic of North 
Macedonia Under Article 9 of the 1970 
UNESCO Convention on the Means of 
Prohibiting and Preventing the Illicit 
Import, Export and Transfer of 
Ownership of Cultural Property 

SUMMARY: Notice of receipt of request 
from North Macedonia for cultural 
property protection. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Chelsea Freeland, Cultural Heritage 
Center, Bureau of Educational and 
Cultural Affairs: (202) 714–8403; 
culprop@state.gov; include ‘‘North 
Macedonia’’ in the subject line. 

SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION: The 
Government of the Republic of North 
Macedonia made a request to the 
Government of the United States on July 
29, 2022, under Article 9 of the 1970 
UNESCO Convention on the Means of 
Prohibiting and Preventing the Illicit 
Import, Export and Transfer of 
Ownership of Cultural Property. North 
Macedonia’s request seeks U.S. import 
restrictions on archaeological and 
ethnological materials representing 
North Macedonia’s cultural patrimony. 
The Cultural Heritage Center website 
provides instructions for public 
comment and additional information on 
the request, including categories of 
material that may be included in import 
restrictions: https://eca.state.gov/ 
highlight/cultural-property-advisory- 
committee-meeting-January-30- 
February-02-2023. This notice is 
published pursuant to authority vested 
in the Assistant Secretary of State for 
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